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EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 

STUDENT ASSOCIATION 
HARDING COLLEGE 

SEARCY, ARKANSAS 72143 

Bill opened our informal meeting at 2:16 p.m., Monday, August 26, 
1974, after meeting in the main auditorium with the freshmen and 
transfer students. 

PRESENT: Bill Fowler, Mike Lincoln, Brenda Dimitt, Dewitt Yingling, 
Bob Reynolds, Connie Willke, Lott Therrio, Nancy Cochran, Brant Bryan, 
Suzy Priddy, Gloria Burch, Kurt Picker and Dr. Jerome Barnes. 

ABSENT: Tom Reynolds 

FRESHMEN-PARENT TEA: The freshmen-parent tea was held August 25, 
1974 in the student center TV lounge. Approximately 350 were in 
attendance. The faculty was very well represented. 

RELIGIOUS AFFAIRS: Kurt Picker and Buddy Searcy have been selected 
to serve as co-chairmen. Kurt has asked for recommendations of 
interested students to work on the committee. Morning devos and 
chapel speakers were discussed. The possibility of more services 
on the lawn is in the planning. 

CHEERLEADERS: Gloria informed the council that the cheerleaders 
wished to have a pep rally for the Bisons on the 6th or 7th. Mike 
moved that we have the pep rally at 3:00 preceding Hilarity. The 
motion passed. 

COKE TRUCK: The SA will provide free cokes to students waiting in 
the registration line on Thursday, August 29. 

LYCEUM: The Hues Corp. with John Biggs will be in performance Aug­
ust 29 at 7:30 and 9:30 p.m. Dewitt suggested that all the council 
members encourage the students to purchase tickets. 

WATERMELON PARTY: 
Friday, August 30. 
this. 

The traditional watermelon party will be held 
Mike, Suzy, Lott, and Bob will work together on 

CLUB SOFTBALL: Club softball will begin Saturday, August 31. Lott 
will call the Coke Co. and arrange for the coke truck to be set up 
around 10:00. 

THEMES: The discussion was tabled until the next meeting. 

MARRIED STUDENTS: Nancy will remind Mr. Tucker of the passes for 
the children of the married students at the athletic events. 

LUNCH LINES: Bill asked the council to offer alternatives con­
cerning the long lunch lines. 

The meeting adjourned at 3:10 p.m. 
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